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Dear

Re:- TUPE Transfer 
I write with regard to the above and note that at present you have a deduction from your salary in place each month in respect of Childcare Vouchers. 

I have to inform you that on your transfer to (Transferee) on (date) it will not be possible to continue to participate in the Childcare Voucher salary sacrifice scheme.  

The purpose of this letter therefore is to inform you of the above and to ask you to contact the Childcare Voucher provider RSM Bentley Jennison as soon as possible to inform them of the change.  The contact is Emma Smith, Childcare Administrator on 0844 7361040 or Childcare@RSMBentleyJennison.com.
I hope that the above is clear to you. However, if you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.
Yours sincerely,


